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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2018-19 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on February 21, 2019, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for February 2019:

· Presleigh Scott, an 8th grade student at West Hardin Middle School, is a bright, kind, respectful and helpful young lady who always has a smile on her face and a positive attitude. She puts forth her best effort when completing tasks and assignments and is always willing to help others. Teachers comment that they can sit or pair anyone with Presleigh and she is willing to work with and help them as if they were best friends. She is a member of the West Hardin band and always volunteers to take on leadership roles in the band. She automatically helps others without being asked and her peers look to her for guidance on music and class exercises. In other situations, her peers urge her to lead because they know she has good judgement. She has morals and values that she sticks to and is not afraid to share those with others.  Presleigh's peers think a lot of her. Presleigh is Beta Club president, a member of the yearbook staff and plays on the volleyabll team. Presleigh is also an office aide.  Staff and teachers often rely on Presleigh to assist them with different tasks because she is so dependable.   
· GC Burkhead Elementary School Teacher Michelle Richardson has been instrumental in helping the district plan for new Social Studies standards.  She has organized meetings and helped lead elementary school Social Studies teachers through district-wide Professional Learning Communities prepare and provide input to the Kentucky Department of Education.  Her work has given HCS teachers an advantage in an effort to hit the ground running when the standards are passed by the Kentucky General Assembly.  Ultimately, Mrs. Richardson’s work will give HCS students an advantage in the classroom and as they work toward state assessments.  
· Cumberland Health has opened a Healthy Kids Clinic in each school and is teaming with current HCS school nurses.  The clinic has a medical director to provide standing orders so children will be able to receive over-the-counter medications such as Tylenol, Ibuprofen, antacids, etc., from the school nurse if the symptoms warrant that type of medication.  Healthy Kids Clinic nurse practitioners are available if children have more severe symptoms and parent permission is given to treat the child in that manner.  Students can also receive well-child examinations, dental services, immunizations and behavioral health services if parents so chose for those services to be provided.  HCS students, parents, and staff have given these services rave reviews and have been extremely complimentary of the fantastic service, compassion and professionalism that the nurses and nurse practitioners have provided across the district. 
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